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Good Evening, 
 
As we have been monitoring the COVID-19 situation closely, Hockey Canada and Hockey Alberta released the following:  
 
“Without question, this is an unprecedented period of difficulty for the sports world. The health and safety of all 
participants in sport, including players, coaches, staff, officials, fans, family, volunteers and the general public, is of the 
utmost importance to Hockey Canada. 
 
After much consultation with the Hockey Canada membership, our chief medical officer and public health officials, the 
Hockey Canada Board of Directors has made the decision to cancel all Hockey Canada-sanctioned activities, including 
our national championships, until further notice, effective Friday, March 13, 2020. 
 
We recognize the tremendous effort that has been put forth all year by individuals across the country as they 
participate in Canada’s game. Although it is difficult to process the hockey season ending abruptly, we feel this is the 
best course of action in order to do our part in keeping our country safe.” 
 
Hockey Alberta added that “Hockey Canada-Sanctioned Activities include all Hockey Alberta-Sanctioned Activities 
(including games, practices, camps and Provincial Championships.” 
 
To all our athletes and coaches that were still pursuing their goal of provincial championships, we understand the disappointment 
of all of the hard work that you put into the season and how unfortunate it is to end this way. 
 
To our athletes that were going to be competing in Provincial Camps in the coming weeks, it is our understanding that these will 
be cancelled as well but we will be doing our best to communicate information as we are made aware of it. 
 
As per the Government of Alberta and their position on gatherings of 250 people or more, we will continue to monitor this 
situation with regards to our Awards Banquet in April in which we celebrate what it means to be a King. 
 
We will do our best to communicate to our members as we find out more and please follow us on twitter @SPKAC_Official; 
Facebook @ Sherwood Park Kings Athletic Club or our website www.spkac.ab.ca. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Rob Davis 

President, SPKAC 


